Morris, John

From:

McGregor, Gary

Sent:

22 September 2009 11:43

To:

Cc:

Raeburn, Brian

Subject: 28 Cedar Road, Banknock

Development Services

Memo

To:

Brent Vivian, Senior Planning Officer

Planning and Transportation (Development Control)

From:

Brian Raeburn

Roads and Design (Roads Development & Flooding)

Date:

22 September, 2009

Enquiries: 1028

Fax: 4850

Our Ref:

P/09/0635/FUL

Your Ref:

Proposal

Change of use from Public Space to Private Garden Ground

Location

28 Cedar Road, Banknock, FK4 1JQ

Applicant :

Mr John Curson

I refer to your Consultation in connection with the above application and would comment as follows:

The proposal would result in a small area of open space adjacent to the above property becoming private garden ground. As this area does not affect visibility of the road, the proposal would be acceptable from a roads point of view and there are no roads conditions to be attached.

I would advise that the applicants check with Symology (01324 682170) to ensure that there are no public services running through the proposed area.

Gary McGregor 22/9/09

Gary McGregor Trainee Civil Engineering Technician Abbotsford House Falkirk Council 01324 501038

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action or reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender. Any unauthorised disclosure of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail are the senders own and do not necessarily represent the views and opinions of Falkirk Council.